
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hello everyone!! 
I am so excited to hear from each of the Auxiliaries and Districts on what they are doing with 
both our Veterans and the communities! My email Is robertabinionvfw@gmail.com .  I need all 
2024-2025 Outreach Chairmen to reach out to me By Nov 1st, 2024 Even if you work the 
program together as a whole and have not designated Chairmen. Please send me 
Name/Phone/email Address Aux. and District. 

I would love to get updates on all the fun you have had for the last 3 months! I would 
also love to get to know each of you Auxiliary Outreach Chairmen. So please Reach out and let 
me know a little about you and how Auxiliary Outreach works in your area, and if you will be 
joining us for Midwinter?  

District Presidents, how are the races going, what did you come up with? How are you 
Challenging your Auxiliaries to get out and be more visible in the Veteran Communities  
What goals did you set for your District and for each of the Auxiliaries? I would like to say a big 
thank you to those of you who have sent me what you are doing. What Great Ideas!  

I hope to see you all at Midwinter! Go on out there and get your reservations done. We 
will be doing some School of instruction during the conference. So, bring your Aux. Outreach 
questions to Midwinter Conference in January. There are probably others with the same 
questions. Or perhaps you would like some information about how Aux. Outreach relates to the 
comrades ‘ community Service and the importance of reporting both. This would be the best 
time to come out and learn all that you can even If you are a newer member or a seasoned 
member or you maybe aa new Chairmen. I encourage you to come out and have fun, meet new 
people and gaining knowledge. So that you can take it back to your Districts and Auxiliaries!  

Few Reminders and upcoming meetings for Aux. Outreach, 
*Email With your info! Who are you? 
* Would love to get a short email on what you have been doing? 
* Will be setting up a Zoom meeting TBA after the holidays 
* End of the challenge totals By March 1st!  
* End of the year reports are due in by April 15th  
Please send to robertabinionvfw@gamil.com  
Subject: AUX#, Area , End Year Report  
Thank you all for what you do! 

Never forget to have fun in all you do! 
Roberta Binion 

Jr. Vice President 

Dept. of ID Outreach Chairmen 

robertabinionvfw@gmail.com 

208-571-4098 

             *Never Underestimate the difference you make and the lives you touched! *  
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